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REPORT: Favorable 5-0: Council Members Davis, Dernoga, Hawkins, Anderson-Walker and 

Streeter 

 

CB-50-2019 is an act which would simply add the County Council as an entity authorized to 

designate Parking Areas in the County. The designation would be made by a Resolution of the 

County Council. It would not change the requirements or process for designating these areas but 

may result in a greater number of areas being considered for designation.  

 

During the Committee meeting, comments were made by Ms. Dianne Harris, Community 

Relations Manager, Revenue Authority, supporting the bill. Comments were also made by Ms. 

Willeta Graham and Ms. Diane Pierce, Hanson Oakes Homeowners Association, and Ms. Fern 

Siegler, Woodstream Village Homeowners Association. Each person spoke in favor of CB-50-

2019. 

The Office of Law reports CB -50-2019 to be in proper legislative form with no legal 

impediments to its enactment. 

The Office of Audits and Investigations reports that the enactment of CB-50- 2019 should not 

have a direct negative fiscal impact on the County. 

After discussion, the Government Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee voted CB-50-2019 

out favorably, 5-0. 

 


